
Week beginning 24th September 

Maths 

This week we have been learning about partitioning numbers into tens and ones and then 

recombining the partitioned number. We used dienes to show how many tens and ones are in a two 

digit number and then wrote it as a number sentence. 

English 

We were very lucky to have a visitor this week. Mr Jeffs, who is Mrs Hughes father, came to talk to 

us about what Lee-on-the-Solent was like when he was a boy. We asked him lots of questions about 

his school life, the area, shops, what he ate and how he dressed. We all learnt lots of interesting 

facts about the pier and the train station that was in Lee! At the end of the week we all wrote a 

recount of his talk. 

 

Science 

In small groups we explored what exercises had the effect of making us the most tired. We had to 

check our breathing and look at our faces for signs of rosy cheeks. 

 

Handwriting 

This week we have practised the letters ‘k’ and ‘m’. 

PE 

On Wednesday we went into the hall to practise egg rolls on the mat. We had to demonstrate how 

to egg roll and then travel from mat to mat jumping in a variety of different ways. 



                            

Reading Activities 

We listened to the story ‘Five Minutes Peace’ and completed the comprehension sheet. We also 

completed a connections grid based on a picture. 

Rocket Reward 

Congratulations to all the children who successfully reached the moon. The reward was an art 

activity where we watched a clip that taught us how to draw boys and girls. 


